
 
 
 
 
A message for your presentation today. Congratulations. 
Steve Scherrer. 
 
 
 
 
Honoured Guests, Skating fans, Club members and distinguished members of the 
community. 
 
Upon hearing the fantastic news the Jordan Skating Club was success in the 
Trillium Foundation Grant, my thought focused in on how the club contributes to 
the Quality of Life for so many people in your community. Recreation and in 
more specific terms skating, allows your community a life long learning 
opportunity that could only be a success through the passion of your club, 
dedication of your volunteers who lead your club, and the skilled teaching and 
service Skate Canada trained coaches provide in teaching the fundamental of the 
sport, but more importantly the skills for develop skaters into outstanding youth 
for the future. 
 
The Trillium Fund Grant will provide your club with a number of key elements 
needed to run and operate successful and engaging programs. From music room 
equipment to the newest technology that enable effective and efficient use of 
skating program time, I am sure you will see benefits nearly immediately. 
 
I am sorry I could not be with you to celebrate this today. Celebrate your 
achievement and coming together as a community, and chart great things for 
the future for your club, your members and your community. 
 
Well Done! 
 
Sincerely, 
Steven Scherrer 
Skate Canada - Western Ontario 
Section Chairman, 
Skate Canada, National Board of Directors, Director 
 


